
Presbytery  of  Tampa Bay  
4704 Kel ly  Rd—Tampa FL 33615     813 -868-4800 

Friday, January 31 

Absolutely positively last due 

date for requesting a table for 

mission interpretation or open 

space networking for the Pres-

bytery meeting.  Requests to 

be emailed to Charles Willard 

at statedclerk@pbty.com. 

 

Friday, January 31 

If you require child care for the 

February 8 Presbytery Meet-

ing, you need to contact Ann 

Marie in the Presbytery office 

by the 31st. 

 

Friday, January 31 

Papers for the Presbytery 

Meeting on February 8 at 

Grace PC, Spring Hill, will be 

posted on the Presbytery web-

site after 4:00PM on this date. 

 

Saturday, February 1 

The final conversational semi-

nar to review the Bylaws-

Standing Rules of the Presby-

tery will be hosted at the Pres-

bytery office from 10:00-

11:30AM.  An RSVP is required 

and can be made by contact-

ing Ann Marie in the Presby-

tery office.  The draft of the 

Presbytery Bylaws-Standing 

Rules is posted on the website.  

 

Monday, February 3 

RSVPs due  in the Presbytery 

office for the Seventh Day 

Prayer Gathering at Bayshore 

PC on Friday, February 7 at 

12NOON 

 

Tuesday, February 4 

CLERKS OF SESSION: Annual 

Statistical Reports (4) due to-

day. Please contact Stated 

Clerk Charles Willard ASAP with 

any questions.   

 

Saturday, February 8 

The Presbytery of Tampa Bay gath-

ers for a Stated Meeting at Grace 

PC, Spring Hill.  Registration starts 

at 8:30AM. 

 

Monday, February 10 

Presbytery Office Closed 

 

Thursday, February 13 

Commission on Ministry meeting 

begins at 9:30AM at the Presbytery 

office. 

For  January 30,  2014  

MARK YOUR CALENDAR WITH 
THIS IMPORTANT STUFF  

For  more info:  
of f ice@pbty.com 

Possibilities for reflec-

tion and prayer and other 

opportunities for  think-

ing and doing good: 

• Please RSVP for “Seventh 

Day Prayer” at Bayshore 
PC, Tampa on Friday, 
February 7.  Please call 
Ann Marie in the Presbytery 
office at 813-868-4800 by 
Monday, February 3.  

• Our heartfelt prayers of 

sympathy are offered for 
the family and friends of 
Reverend William Martin 
“Marty” Hager as they 
mourn his loss.  Marty 
Hager entered the church 
triumphant this past week, 
and we thank God for his 
service in Tampa Bay Pres-
bytery. 

• You are invited to Ce-

darkirk on Satur-
day, February 1, for an 
OPEN HOUSE from 1:00 
PM-5:00PM.  This free 
event is a great opportu-
nity to learn about our sum-
mer programs, see some of 
the facilities used during 
summer camp, and get a 
feel for the activities your 
child will experience at 
camp. If you have any ques-
tions, please contact the 
camp office at 813-685-
4224, ext. 1. 

• Good Samaritan Church, 

Pinellas Park is searching 
for part-time music staff. 
Contact the church  for 
more info 727-544-8558. 

• “I will put my spirit within 

you, and you shall 
live…” (Ezekiel 37:14a) 

 

TAMPA BAY E-NEWS 

R E S O U RC E  C E N T E R  F E B RUA RY  S A L E S  

In January, congregations  of 

fewer than 200 members 

were invited to review and 

purchase items from the Re-

source Center located at 

4704 Kelly Road in Tampa. 

 

For the month of February 

2014, congregations with a 

membership in the range of 

201-400 are invited to  purchase.  

Excellent printed items still remain.  

Please note carefully that Thursday 

dates for sales are February 13 

and February 20 and February 27.  

Sales are conducted from 

9:00AM—1:00PM.  There is no sale 

on Thursday, February 6.)  There 

will also be a Saturday sale on the 

15th of February from 9:00AM-

1:00PM.   

 

If you have additional questions 

about Resource Center sales, 

please contact Sue Moore in the 

Presbytery office at 813-868-

4800 or sue@pbty.com. 

 

Looking ahead:  March sale 

dates are 8, 13, 20, and 27. 

http://www.presbyteryoftampabay.com

